
 

Tuesday 17th March 2020 
 

Dear All  

One thing is for certain, we are in uncertain times!  

 

Please be assured we are and will do everything in our power to keep the school running as normally as possible. We 

do have contingency plans in place, including amalgamating classes. 

 

Mrs Jodie Waters and her family are currently isolating themselves as one of her daughters has been suffering from 

a high temperature. Mrs Aylett falls into a ‘vulnerable-category’, so will not be in school for an indefinite period. I 

know she has made this decision most reluctantly, but she is listening to government advice, as is Mrs Waters.  

 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

We have prepared the school website for those already self-isolating. On the home page, there is now a tab, WORK 

for HOME. This area will continue to develop over time.    

 
 
The drop down menu contains learning activities to complete at home. The following can be accessed via this tab: 

Termly Topic – (Look out for new ones after 27.03.20!) 

Mathletics (Y1 – Y6 pupils have their own passwords in their Reading records) 

Letterjoin (Handwriting and phonics) 

Reading Challenge  

EYFS Challenges (These will be added to on a regular basis) 

KS1 Challenges (These will be added to on a regular basis).  

KS2 Challenges (These will be added to on a regular basis) 

Websites (Ideas!)  

 

 Should you need to be off school keep any work completed and bring it to school with you when on return.  

 Please use the school website, as it is a vital way of communicating with you all.  

 As always, ensure we have your up-to-date contact details and any up-to-date medical information you think 

we should know.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any assistance to you.  

 

Kindest regards  

 

Kay Bridson 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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